

Colonel Jukka Nurmi Military Academy National Defence University of Finland

26.March 2024 No KV-3.5-1/24/6500

Letter of Appreciation

Dear Colonel Nurmi

Please let me to pass my gratitude to you and your colleagues for well-organised 245th anniversary celebrations of your academy. Thank you for the warm welcome and hospitality!

We were very honoured to participate in anniversary celebrations. I hope cooperation between our academies in cadet participation in exercises will tighten in the nearest future.

Yours sincerely

Brigader General Vahur Karus Commandant of the Estonian Military Academy